
Residents  Are  Warned  To
Beware Of The Invasive Tiger
Mosquito
With the arrival of the Asian tiger mosquito or Aedes species
in the county, the Orange County Vector Control District has
issued an alert and is urging residents to protect themselves
and their families from mosquito bites. Aside from being itchy
and annoying, the bite of an infected female tiger mosquito
can spread dengue, chikungunya, or Zika virus.

The district advises residents to use mosquito repellent and
mosquito-proof homes by dumping standing water both inside and
outside, discarding water-holding containers not being used,
and  making  sure  all  window  and  door  screens  are  in  good
repair.

Click here for more information, including an interactive map
to locate infested areas. Also, literature about this health
advisory is available at City Hall.
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